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Restructure enters phase 3 on October 25, 2012 
Press restructure button on http://v45.tripod.com for details 
 
Currently the PLM past Chef de Gares of 45 are the ruling 
body and have held several adhoc promenades and 
cheminots (haven’t figured out the difference yet) the 
cheminots were at gatherings and the promenade was held 
before the 5th district exec board meeting (which was held 
prior to the general assembly).  The results of the polling 
have determined that Lynne Nottage is 2013 Chef de Gare 
of Voiture 45, Dave Adam is Correspondant (membership 
and finances), Reuben Mack (Ritual team captain) is 
Aummonier, and Bill Bray is Grande Cheminot.  
 
Past 5th District commander and current 5th District finance 
officer Lynne Nottage will bring her leadership skills to 
Voiture 45 and is on track to making 45 an asset to the 
40/8. 
 
Actual paid 2013 membership is 24 out of a possible 50 
that were paid in 2011 that have not transferred out of 
Voiture 45.  roughly 70% of the 50 members have 
expressed a desire to continue with their membership. Eight 
of the 50 have decided to not renew. 
 
Newsletters will appear as we have something to report 


